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Year 5 Residential Trip 19th – 21st June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I am delighted to inform you that following another fantastic trip to Dukeshouse Wood 

(Kingswood) in June this year we have made a provisional booking to return in 2024. The 

residential trip is open to all year 5’s and will take place in the summer term. 

 

We anticipate the cost of the trip will be approximately £219 (subject to change if 

numbers vary) which includes transport, accommodation, activities, qualified 

instructors, insurance and meals. This can be paid in instalments with a £60 non-

refundable deposit to be paid (via ParentPay) by Friday 6th October 2023 

 

We will hold a presentation for parents in the next few weeks where you will be 

provided with lots of information about the centre as well as have the opportunity to 

ask questions. I will be in touch with a date / time soon. There is also lots of 

information about Dukeshouse wood on the Kingswood website- 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/dukeshouse-wood/ 

 

So that we have an idea of numbers, please complete the google form by Friday 22nd 

September. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr K Moloney  
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